
 

Please know that our thoughts and prayers are with 

you at this time of great loss and sadness. The Korean 

boating disaster, which has touched so many, has been 

felt especially at Kyushu University, where one of the 

victims, Ms. Yoo Ni Na, a teacher from Danwon High 

School, once attended the Japanese Language and 

Culture Course (JLCC). This is a tragedy for all of us, 

and she will be dearly missed. 
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